
From: James Parsons   

Sent: Wednesday, 26 December 2018 10:51 AM 
To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS) 

Subject: Concerns regarding Assistance and Access 

 

Hi, 

 

I urge you to please consider the responses from informed Australian IT businesses such as 

Fastmail regarding the Assistance and Access bill that was passed. 

 

I am concerned about how this new law as it stands today will affect the ability for Australian 

IT companies to keep operating and compete internationally in the future. 

 

Thank you. 

 

--  

James Parsons 
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